
Dear Fellow Disciples in the Harpeth River District, 

It was truly a blessing to gather with you at Riverside UMC this past Sunday. Meeting new faces 
and reconnecting with long-time friends in Christ was a heartwarming experience. 

As we continue our shared mission of making disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of 
the world, I'd like to share an exciting opportunity that has been transformative for our 
congregation at Forest Hills UMC: the Discipleship Pathway. 

The Discipleship Pathway 

The Discipleship Pathway is a structured approach to building disciples that has profoundly 
impacted our church community. Many of you received a copy of the Disciple Growth Guide 
during our meeting, which is just one of the valuable tools utilized in the Pathway. 

Key Features: 

● Comprehensive disciple-building structure 
● Proven transformative impact 
● Continually evolving and expanding 

Mentoring Opportunity 

Forest Hills UMC has discerned a call to share the Discipleship Pathway with other 
congregations. We are offering to mentor a select number of churches committed to disciple-
making. 

If your congregation is interested in: 

● Learning more about the Discipleship Pathway 
● Exploring a potential mentoring experience with Forest Hills UMC 

Please take a moment to complete our brief inquiry form or reach out to me directly via phone 
or email. 

I look forward to the possibility of partnering with you in this exciting journey of discipleship and 
growth. 

Grace and Peace, 

Pastor Kristin Clark-Banks 
kristin.clarkbanks@twkumc.org  
615-364-4739 (c) 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3Cgs42F5O1vLfco5ByuwO6ScQJdBN_2jJBLAeXxTzFkWwqg/viewform
mailto:kristin.clarkbanks@twkumc.org

